## Cynthia's Challenge Annual Golf Tournament September 24, 2022

Dear Cynthia's Challenge Supporter,

We are excited to announce that our annual Golf Tournament will be held on September 24, 2022 at the Indian Mound Golf Course in Center Ossipee, NH. Through this tournament and other events, we raise funds to assist children and their families with special medical needs. Since our inception in 2014, we have been able to assist eight families, raising funds for a seizure dog as well as seven mobility accessible vans.

We could not do any of this without the support of our community. We are currently seeking donations to cover the cost of a variety of the events expenses such as the meal (\$2500), golf balls for the players (\$1000), cart sponsorship (\$500) as well as tee and hole sponsors (\$100). We know that you are frequently asked for donation requests. We hope that you will consider Cynthia's Challenge a worthy cause that you might be able to support. Cynthia's Challenge is a not-for-profit organization run solely by volunteers. Contributions are tax-exempt to the extent allowable by law. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration of this request. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Pat Stone Tournament Coordinator Phone: 603-548-9905

All correspondence can be sent to: Cynthia's Challenge PO Box 213 Eaton, NH 03832

	SPONSOR INFORMATION
Primary Contact	
Name	
Company	
Address	
City/State/ZIP	
E-mail	
Phone	( )(
If you are making a monetary donation, please Make check payable to Cynthia's Challenge and mail with form to: Cynthia's Challenge PO Box 213 Eaton, NH 03832	

Not able to be a sponsor at this time, we are also accepting gift cards and other donated items for our raffle.

Thank you for your support!